BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Pre*sﬁa»ﬁ/\%'@
DATE: February 5, 2008

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 08-0017
Planned Unit Development — Amendment 2 — Harbor Point

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 08-0017 for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Planned Unit
Development of Harbor Point.

BDC supports this amendment as it will allow a long planned project to move forward.
The Black Olive project will bring additional vitality to Caroline Street and complete the

redevelopment of the east side of Caroline Street. BDC requests that this bill be given favorable
consideration by the City Council.
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